
Arcadia Music Booster Secretary’s Notes 

March 8, 2022 

Meeting called to order by Jodie Watson at 6:05 at Pieology. 

 

In Attendance: 

Arlene McCarty, Jodie Watson, Jamie Watson, Brandon Fullencamp, James Brake 

 

Treasurer’s report was submitted.  James motioned to accept, Arlene 2nd, motion passed. 

Secretary’s report was submitted.  Brandon motioned to accept, James 2nd, motion passed. 

 

Old Business 

Trip:  Brandon will make final schedule and forward it on, Jodie will get it to Bliss Charter.  Everyone will 

be advised to bring snacks or eat big before we go.  We will eat at the Dayton Mall food court after the 

performance. 

Tractor:  No update but if Jodie takes it off the agenda she will forget it 

Roads 2 Riches:  2 winners paid out so far. 

 

New Business 

Secretary vote:  Jeralee has submitted her resignation, Jamie was nominated via group text by Jodie, 

Arlene motioned to accept, Mary 2nd, motion passed.  Vote was taken at meeting and Jamie Watson was 

unanimously voted in as Secretary.   

New Members:  We have a dire need for parents to step up and become involved.  A discussion for 

recruiting included letters included in programs at Spring concert, giveaways, parents meeting and big 

push at band camp. 

Move for Music:  Band camp has been moved due to conflict with Ohio State Fair Band week being 

moved.  New date for M4M will be the last Friday in July.  Labels will go out Monday the 16th of May.  It 

will be mentioned at both concerts.  Labels need to be turned in by Friday the 20th to be counted as on 

time.  This will give us time for late turn ins. 

Will be treating it as a festival, family time event.  It will be advertised as such.  Looking into Kona Ice 

again, Bouncy house, raffle, gift baskets,  duck pond, sand box with small toys, dunk tank, games, hot 

dog eating contest and donation box at the event. 

Director’s Comments 



James:  wants to talk less at concerts, likes kids reading about pieces and will attempt not to drop his 

baton again.  Large group this Saturday.  Will be stopping at Happy Daze in Lima and hoping to not see a 

repeat of the dumpster fire this year.  Spring Concert will be something Jazzy/Swingy.  Dr. Couch from 

Bluffton University came to work with the kids recently and he is working on retention with Jr. High for 

Marching Band. 

Brandon:  Looking forward to Cabaret and is helping with the website and perfecting trip schedule.  

Dates to Rember:  

High School Spring Concert May 15th 

Middle School Spring Concert May 17th 

Band Camp has been moved up a week 

Brandon motioned to adjourn meeting at 6:45, Arlene 2nd, motioned passed. 

Next meeting April 12, 2022 in the Art Room at school at 5:30. 

 

 


